
St. Charles Parish Planning Board of Commissioners January 9, 2025 

RECOMMENDATIONS AT A GLANCE 

 
2024-24-R requested by Malcolm Darensbourg, III for M.A.D. III, LLC for a change 
of zoning from C-2 to C-3 on Lot 25A, Good Hope Subdivision Annex “C”, 196 
Good Hope Street, Norco. Council District 6. 
 

Planning Department Recommendation: 

Denial. 

Planning Commission Recommendation: 

Denial.  

 


